
Community Pep Rally                                                   
by Ashleigh Wood  

The SHS Varsity Cheerleaders hosted a community pep-rally following the 
JV and Varsity volleyball game on August 30th. They honored all branches 
of the Military and first responders by wearing and decorating in red, white, 
& blue. Petey the Pirate got down with the Varsity volleyball girls, teachers, 
& some elementary students by doing the “git up challenge.” The 
cheerleaders would like to thank all who came and supported the event.  
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September 16th,  
there will be an 
OpGrad 
meeting in the 
culinary room 
at 6 pm. Seniors 
and guardians 
are welcome! 

One Act 
Auditions will 
be October 9th! 
Sign up by 
room 10.  

See You At the 
Pole will be 
September 25th 
at 7 am. 

Pie Night will 
be September 
12th in the 
cafeteria at 
5-7pm 

Fundraisers 
around school: 
Cheerleaders 
are selling 
chocolate! 
FCCLA is 
selling pecans! 
FFA is selling 
beef sticks!  

Buy your 
yearbooks!

JASPER, TEXAS 
Address: 400 Bulldog 

Ave, Jasper, Texas 75951 

Date: October 5, 2019
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SILSBEE, TEXAS 

Address: 1575 Hwy 96 N, 
Silsbee, Texas 77612 

Date: November 2, 2019
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WOODVILLE, TEXAS 

Address: 700 Eagle Dr, 
Woodville, Texas 75979 

Date: March 4, 2020
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1.3 SEPTEMBER 10, 2019

The Maroon & White 
Pirate Pride. Love it. Live it.

SAT Testing Near You!



Bring On District! By Brooke Ellis 

Last Friday, the Lady Pirate volleyball team played their 
first district game against the High Island Lady Cardinals. 
Starting off rough, the Lady Pirates lost their first set 
23-25. In the second set the Lady Pirates began to gain 
momentum and took the next three sets with scores of 
25-16, 25-10, and 25-14 bringing their district record to 
1-0. The Lady Pirates hope to have your support at their 
next home game it will be Friday, September 20th! The 
Junior High Lady Pirates didn’t have the same results, 
but they played with a lot of heart. All around, 
the Spurger volleyball teams have a great 
season ahead! 

A Quick Start By Rilyn Simon 
On Saturday 7, 2019, the Spurger Pirate cross 
country runners competed in Chester. Our JH 
boys did a great job with placing 7th as Zachary 
Laurent in the lead. JH girls also did an 
extraordinary job pulling 1st place out of the 1A 
runners with Karlee Hebert in 8th place and 
Avalon Gallo placing 12th overall. HS had a 
tremendous day with Lea Urbano placing 2nd 
leading the JV team. Saryi Urais was our only Varsity runner finishing in 11th place, beating her 
personal record! The HS boys finished 11th as a team. Jose Jimenez lead the team with a time of 
16-26. The Pirates did a fantastic job kicking off the season and we are looking forward to watching 
the runners have a great season.
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MEET THE SENIOR!  
Sayri Urias has been participating in cross country for two years, 
her personal record is 14:04. After high school, Sayri plans on 
enlisting in the Air Force. What she will miss most about high 
school is competitive running.  

STUDENT OF THE WEEK: 
Cole Simpson, freshman, was one of a select few who were given 
the opportunity to speak at the DETCCA ribbon cutting ceremony. 
He spoke eloquently, and his positive disposition was readily 
evident. 


